
                        Portage Boro 

             Public Works 

 

2025 Christmas Tree Pickup 
Portage Boro Public Works will pick up Christmas trees in all 
wards on the following Fridays: 

January 10th. 

January 17th. 

 

Please place trees curb side by 8am.the day of pickup. 

No artificial trees will be taken. 

 

(814)-736-3645  portagepw@comcast.net 

Website- www.portageboro.com 
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